
 

     

Jan. 9-12: “J” Week 

• Jumping back into Pre-K action! We will sort and graph 
Jellybeans, learn about Jellyfish and animals found in the 
Jungle and, play Jenga!  
• Think of your best Joke to share during circle time! 
• Show & Tell: Mon. 1/9 
• “J” Week Snack: Bradley & Family 
 
Jan. 16-19: “K” Week 
• NO SCHOOL Mon. 1/16 in observance of MLK Day 
• Kangaroos for a Day- Thurs. 1/19 bring a small stuffed 
animal and a necktie to class. We will tie on our favorite little 
stuffed animal and pretend to be Kangaroos while learning 
many fun-facts about Kangaroos 
• We will paint a Kite with watercolors   
• Show & Tell: Tues 1/17 
• “K” Week Snack: Haley & Family 
 
Jan.23-26: “L” Week 
• Lemonade and Lollipop Stand Thurs. 1/26. We will use 
pennies to buy/ sell Lemonade & Lollipops to 
parents/grandparents. Please arrive at 10:30 to join the fun! 
• We will Lean back & Learn the Limbo and craft Lemonade 
and lollipops to decorate our stand with.  
• Show & Tell: Mon 1/23 
• “L” Week Snack: Charlotte &Family  
 
Jan. 30- Feb. 2: “M” Week 
• Please bring a picture of Mom; we will share throughout 
the week during circle time.  
• Much Merriment! Money Math, Marble Painting, 5 
Jumping Monkeys, a Musical instrument parade, a special 
craft for Mom and MORE! 
• Show & Tell: Mon. 1/30 
• “M” Week Snack: Jocelyn & Family  
 
 

January 2023 Pre-K Newsletter  

Welcome back to PRE-K! 
We hope that everyone 
has enjoyed their winter 
break and shared Happy 
Holidays with their loved 
ones. Here is to a JOY-
FILLED  2023!  
 

We will hit the ground 
running in the New Year! 
In January we will focus 
our attention on letters J, 
K, L, M. We will be 
“Kangaroos for a Day,” 
sell “Lemonade and 
Lollipops” to each other 
for pennies, learn about 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
and set aside some special 
time to share all about 
“Mom.” This month we 
will also amp up our math 
skills and give special 
attention to our manners, 
emotions and 
communication / problem 
solving skills.  
 

The cold weather is here; 
please send tennis shoes if 
your child wears snow 
boots to school as the 
kiddos will need to 
change shoes prior to 
entering the classroom.  

HAPPY  
NEW YEAR! 


